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Government of Western Australia

Department of Education Your ref :
Our ref : D19/0269250

Enquiries

Hon Dr Sally Talbot MLC

Chair

Joint Standing Committee on the
Commissioner for Children and Young People

Email: jsccyp@parliament.wa.gov.au

Dear Dr Talbot

Thank you for the opportunity to review feedback on the transcript of evidence given
at the hearing on the 3 April 2019. [ wish to provide the following corrections to
evidence provided at that hearing.

The word ‘non-government’ was used twice when ‘Independent’ should have been
used and | seek to have the correction noted. There is a clear distinction as
non-government refers to schools from both the Catholic system and the
Independent sector. In the context of the hearing, reference was specifically about
the Independent sector.

e P.13 para 13: change “— Catholic, non-government or public school - to “~
Catholic, Independent or public school - '

e P.14 para 5: change “...to Catholic Education or non-government schools”...to
“Catholic or Independent schools”

| apologise for the error and would appreciate the correction being noted.

Yours sincerely

M bages

Lisa Rodgers
Director General

24 JUN 2019

151 Royal Street, East Perth, Western Australia 6004






